A few key reminders...

o Traffic in the parking lot — the parking lot is for staff and visitors. Please do not use the staff
parking lot as a drop-off zone. Many students and families walk to school through this area and it
creates a safety concern if there are cars driving through. It also blocks access for staff and emergency
vehicles. If you are parking your car and taking a younger student to school - there is residential parking
along 18th Avenue. For older students, there is a 5-minute drop-off zone in front of the school.
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Rain Jackets — As we enter the fall season, we can expect the weather to turn colder and wetter. We
want students to be outside as much as possible to get fresh air. Please make sure your child(ren) have a
jacket for colder, wetter weather. In the case of extreme weather, we will have inside days. For grades
K-3, it is advisable to have a change of clothes at school.
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As we enter cold and flu season, we typically see more staff and students getting ill. Please keep children
home if they are sick (e.g. coughing, runny nose, fever, stomach pain, etc.). If we are noticing symptoms

at school, the office will phone home and request the student gets picked up. We are working together
to keep everyone as healthy as possible.
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If your child is not feeling well or coming late- please call the office before 9:00 each morning your child

is away. This avoids a follow up phone call from the office. The phone number is (604) 296-9012 and

press “2” after the recording.
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If you are picking your child up EARLY from class — let your child’s teacher know ahead of time — this
will help us locate and get the child ready.
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